
 

 

 

 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting January 2, 2018 

 

 

Those present: Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer 

 

 

At 7:02 p.m. Chairman Weeks opened meeting.  Prior meeting minutes from December 

7, 2017 were approved. 

 

$1,550.00 in donations to scholarship fund have been received. Thank you notes will be 

going out to donors. 

 

Sue updated Trustees in regards to Cemetery Trustees perpetual care matrix. 

 

Chris will update the scholarship form and send to Kingswood High School.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:34p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the trustees,  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 

 


